Jefferson-Martin Transmission Project

From: Tactedi@cs.com

Sent:  Tuesday, February 18, 2003 545 PM

To: jeffmartin@aspeneg.com

Subject: Opposition to the Jefferson-Martin 230 kV Transmission Project

February 18, 2003
To:

Billie Blanchard
CPUC Project Manager
California Public Utilities Commission

| have reviewed the Notice of Preparation Environmental Impact Report for the Jefferson Martin 230 kv
Transmission Line Project and am strongly opposed to the project. It does not appear that there are any positive
reasons for the new lines at this or any site in San Mateo County. It does appear that there are numerous
detrimental reasons why the project should not go forward.

My husband and | purchased our home in the Highlands in 2001, We bought our home in the Highlands because
we loved the natural view of the Crystal Springs reservoir and it's surroundings. We are shocked that the CPUC
is seriously considering the PG&E project. The new lines would not be benefiting the San Mateo community they
would run through. Our property value and our neighbors property values would be horrifically reduced by the
destruction of our views. Not to mention the unknown potential health hazards of that kind of voltage running so
closely to our homes. The homes running along highway 280 already have to contend with the freeway noise.
Can you imagine the noise that months/years if construction would make? What about the noise of the proposed
lines themselves and the below ground vibrations? Do they even know the effect the lines would have on normal
computer and phone communications of the residents around the towers?

The Notice of Preparation shows hundreds of ways this project would negatively affect those of us living near the
Crystal Springs substation and the Hillsdale junction. Please note my households strong vote against this
proposal.

Sincerely,

Carolyn & Timothy Healy

14386 Lexington Avenue
San Mateo, CA 94402

CC: Jeff Martin @ Aspen

3/14/03



Jefferson-Martin Transmission Project

From: Michael & Betsy Nelson [bmnelson@pacbelt.net]
Sent:  Tuesday, February 18, 2003 9:16 PM

To: jeffmartin@AspenEG.com

Subject: power lines

We would like to put our two cents in about the power line replacement on 280 from San
Carlos to San Bruno.

Please use alternative 1B- put the lines underground.

Thank you.

Michael and Betsy Nelson

3/14/03
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CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION (CPUC)
Scoping Comments

Proposed Jefferson-Martin 230 kV Transmission Line Project
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Please either depos"it this sheet at the sign{in tﬁﬂlp before you leave today, or feld, sta:hp', and maijl. Insert
additional sheets if needed. Comments must be received by February 27, 2003. Comments may also be faxed
to the project hotline at (650) 240-1720 or emailed to jeffmartin@aspeneg.com.
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Please either deposit this sheet at the sign-in table before you leave today, or fold, stamp, and mail. Insert
additional sheets if needed. Comments must be received by February 27, 2003. Comments may also be faxed
to the project hotline at (650) 240-1720 or emailed to jeffmartin@aspeneg.com.
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Please either deposit this sheet at the sign-in table before you leave today, or fold, stamp, and mail. Insert
additional sheets if needed. Comments must be received by February 27, 2003. Comments may also be faxed
to the project hotline at (650) 240-1720 or emailed to jeffmartin@aspeneg.com.






